
COUNTY COMMISSION OF JEFFERSON COUNTY

NOTICE OF BUDGET FORUM 

 BUDGET FY2018

The County Commission of Jefferson County will hold a public budget

forum on Thursday, February 9, 2017, at 7:00 p.m. in the County Commission

Meeting Room located in the Old Charles Town Library, 200 East Washington

Street, Charles Town, WV 25414. 

 The purpose of the forum is to provide information regarding the

upcoming FY18 budget and educate the public on the county budget process.

The public is encouraged to attend and will be permitted to ask questions

during this forum; however, public comments regarding the budget will be

accepted at a later date during a public hearing on the budget. 

No decisions will be made during the forum.

By Order of The County
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Peter Onoszko, President


